
    

 
 

Board of Directors Election of Officers 

April 27, 2024 

Notice 

 

Directors elected at the WPHA Annual Members Meeting on April 24, 2024, 

have approved (4-0-0), via email, the slate of officers shown in the sidebar to 

serve for the coming year. 

 

Submitted:  Hamp Reid, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Directors 

 
Kevin Reed 

President 

 

Steve Dillon 

Vice President 

 

Hamp Reid 

Secretary 

 

William Walters 

Treasurer 

 

 

Board of Directors 
wpha.bod@gmail.com 

Waverly Park Homeowners Association 

P. O. Box 26 

Lebanon, GA  30146  waverlypark.net 
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